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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

59 Pine Street - Permit 2018-00071 

Kaitie Weir <Kaitie@portpropmgt.com> Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 11:00 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann,

 

Please find attached the Plot Plan for 59 Pine St. I don’t usually work with permitting, so please let me know if there is
anything else I need to submit. There is no change in footprint of the porches.

 

Thank you,

 

Kaitie Weir

Project Manager

Port Property Management

207-761-0832 x 1128

 

From: Ann Machado [mailto:amachado@portlandmaine.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 11:24 AM 
To: Kaitie Weir <Kaitie@portpropmgt.com> 
Subject: 59 Pine Street - Permit 2018-00071

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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